
                               

 

Dear Parishioners of the Annunciation, 
 

As we prepare to celebrate the Nativity of our Lord, God, and Savior, Jesus Christ, 

our hearts and thoughts renew what the incarnation of Christ means to us all…  

that God gave us His Only-begotten Son to save humankind.  During this season, we 

express our love and appreciation through acts of giving to God in appreciation for 

all the gifts that He has given us. 

We invite you to join our 2019 parish Christmas Card. 

Thank you very much. 

Christ is Born! Glorify Him! 

Fr. James Retelas, Fr. Timothy Robinson, Annunciation Parish Council,  

& Parish Office 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Donation: $25 per line | Deadline: December 10, 2019 

Make payment by credit card or check to: Greek Orthodox Church of the Annunciation 

OR 

Visit our parish website (AnnunciationSac.org) and click on “Christmas Card” 

   

Line 1:________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) as it should appear on the card – please print clearly 

Line 2:________________________________________________________________________ 

Name(s) as it should appear on the card – please print clearly 

Telephone:____________________  E-Mail:_________________________________________ 

Credit Card #: _________________________________________________________________ 

(American Express not accepted) Expiration Date:____________ Security Code:____________ 

Greek Orthodox Church of the Annunciation 616 Alhambra Blvd. Sacramento, CA 95816 

(Form must accompany payment if not made online) 


